
MyerAlyce Branigan 

1900 Skyline Blvd 

Reno, Nevada 89509 

11/14/2022 

Dear County Commissioners: 

I have known Denise Myer for almost two decades. Denise and I worked together at the United 

States Forest Service, became friends and have remained friends to this day. Denise was one of 

the hardest working individuals at the USFS and balanced work, family, and attaining a Master’s 

Degree in a stellar fashion, something few individuals have achieved. Denise is tenacious in 

pursuing family, personal, and community goals. I got to know a side of Denise I did not know 

during her recent campaign where she worked tirelessly attending meetings, greetings, and 

personally knocking on hundreds of doors and directly connecting with members of the 

community long after I felt like going home.  

Denise loves Reno and Nevada, and she would be a great addition to the Parks and Recreation 

Board based on her love of the area alone. Denise is a long time Reno resident and is in touch 

with the needs of the community. Denise is a visionary and I am sure she will use her past, and 

present knowledge to inform the future of Reno Parks and Recreation needs and plans.  

If you need to contact me for any other information for Denise, you can telephone me at 775-

622-5151.  

Sincerely, 

Alyce Branigan 

1900 Skyline Blvd 

Reno, Nevada 89509 

11/14/2022 




